
Riding Resuming
 

We are delighted to announce that, with the easing of some government

restrictions, we will be introducing some outdoor horse activities. We have

been busy putting protocols in place to ensure the safety of yourselves, our

staff and other clients. We really appreciate your patience and know you will

observe any directives we have put in place to enable you to once again enjoy

your passion.

 

At this time, we can only book in our existing advanced level riders

who are able to mount, adjust their stirrups and horse’s girth and dismount all

without assistance.

 

We regret that at this time all riders requiring assistance cannot be

accommodated due to social distancing government restrictions.

 

There will be daily sessions available Mon - Fri at 11.00am, 3.30pm and 4.30pm   

 and on Sat & Sun at 11.00am, 2.30pm and 3.30pm. 

 

All rides will commence in the outdoor arena, with a maximum of 4

riders on each session, escorted by a qualified instructor and with the

assistance of another staff member. Sessions will last approximately 45 minutes

allowing for mounting, a ½ hour hack and dismount. The horses are currently

quite unfit so rides will be conducted at an easy pace until they are ready to

do a bit more. 

 

The cost is £22.50 per rider. All sessions must be booked and paid at

least 24 hours in advance. 

 

Enquiries about availability should be emailed to laurelview01@btinternet.com

in the first instance.

 

Please note all riders will be required to

provide their own riding hat, boots and gloves.

 


